
 

Welcome back! 

Happy New Year! Wow,  what a wonderfully busy end to the term we had! 

Thank you so much for all your support in the first term, it means so much to us and your chil-
dren. A huge thank you for all your thoughtful and kind gifts, cards and messages. We were very 
proud of Reception in their Christmas Nativity—what a great performance they gave everyone! 

We hope all our families have had a wonderful Christmas break and the children are recharged 

Literacy 

This half term in Literacy we are going to be 
reading traditional tales. We shall start by 
reading ‘The Little Red Hen’ and discussing 

whether her friends were true friends or not. 

 

 

 

 

 

Next we shall read the Gingerbread man and 
will again be putting our cooking skills to the 

test by making our own gingerbread men!  

 

 

 

Topic 

We will start this terms topic lessons by learn-
ing about Dinosaurs! We are going to be reading 
lots of non-fiction books and discussing the dif-
ference between fiction and non-fiction texts. 
We will also try to find and write our own dino-

saur facts. 

 

 

 

 

Jigsaw PSHE 

In our Jigsaw PSHE lessons we are focusing on 
resilience this half term. We will        discuss 
what it means to be resilient and why it is im-

portant to keep going and not give up! 

Maths 

In maths we will be looking at numbers up to 10. 
We focus on comparing, ordering, subitisng and 

representing these numbers. 

 

Diary Dates 

We would like to invite you to join us for a Chi-
nese New Year themed crafts morning on the 

following dates. 

Flora—Wednesday 14th February  

Venus—Thursday 15th February  
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